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We are sad to be saying goodbye to a few members of 

staff at the end of term. Mr Shahzar, Miss Oasgood and 

Miss Turpie will be moving on and we wish them the best 

of luck with their new ventures. 

 

 

 

We are delighted to welcome four new teachers to our 

staff community in September. 

• Miss Taiwo will be teaching in Year 1 

• Miss Garcia who will be teaching Year 5 

• Mrs Willicombe who will be teaching Year 6 

• Mrs Exton will be supporting and teaching 

classes three days a week 

 

Meet the Teachers Day! 

 
 

You will find attached a list of which classes the 

children will move into next year and who their 

class teacher will be. 

 

All the children will have the opportunity to meet 

their teacher for next year on Monday 15th July. 

 

 

In other news, Miss Winser has requested to move to a 

three day working week for the next year, and Miss 

Allcorn will be on maternity leave from the summer 

break.  

 

Key Stage 1 Sports Day  

New Date 

Due to the weather conditions the Key Stage 1 

Sports Day has been moved to Tuesday 16th July 

at Howard Primary at the below times:  

• Years 1 & 2 – 9:45 – 11:30am 

• Reception – 1:45 – 3:00pm 

Parents are very welcome to come along and 

watch. Please enter via the bottom gate by The 

Haven. 

 

 

https://www.pngall.com/farewell-png/download/17499
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

